Daily Announcements June 4, 2019

All library books are due back today!

There will be a meeting for 6th and 7th grade students who were chosen as a mentors for next year at the end of the day in room 52. Wait for Mrs. Dudinetz to call you down.

Backpacks will not be allowed next Wednesday and Thursday. You will be allowed to bring in purses and bags that are easily opened (i.e. grocery bags, hand bags, drawstring bags). Backpacks or duffel bags that are brought in will be stored in the office for the day.

Track Athletes: Please turn in your uniform as soon as possible. Failure to do so will result in a \$40 fine.

Reminder: 6-8th grade girls interested in playing volleyball next year should sign up in the office. Summer Volleyball Camp registration forms and payment is due this **Wednesday, June 5th**. If you were not able to attend the meeting last week, please see Mrs. Rokosz for details.

If you are interested in summer theater camp please pick up a flyer in the office.

Attention 8th Graders: Nacho Average School night will be held tonight from 6–7pm in the Meridian High School Cafeteria. A nacho bar will be provided. For questions, please contact the high school office at (989) 687-3300.

Students: Please check the lost and found for any missing items. Unclaimed items will be donated this week.